
From: Card, Rachel
To: rspake@spartanburgcounty.org <rspake@spartanburgcounty.org> 
CC: Sen. Shane Martin <shane@senatormartin.com>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/25/2013 12:46:57 PM

Subject: CSID enrollment concerns

Hi Mr. Spake,

Senator Martin asked us to reach out to you regarding your problems enrolling in CSID Identity Protection services. I 
would be happy to talk with you and help resolve your issues. Please call me at your convenience on my mobile 
phone, 803.587.0286. If I am not available, I will return your call as soon as possible.

I look forward to talking with you.

Regards,
Rachel

Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
o. 803.734.0086 | m. 803.587.0286

mailto:Card,%20Rachel
mailto:rspake@spartanburgcounty.org
mailto:shane@senatormartin.com
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

